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THANK YOU!

2022-23 has been a wonderful year! Thank you for all that
you have done to support our school. Families and
educators work together to support students, and this
partnership is something to celebrate. Thank you for a
great year filled with fun activities.

¥ Ms. Kostuch

REPORT CARDS

Report cards will be sent home on Monday, June 26%.

STAFF CHANGES FOR 2023-24

In September, 2023 we welcome Ms. Mills, Ms. Hockridge
and Ms. O’Keefe to our staff. We are still hiring for some
small planning coverage assignments. The chart below
shows the tentative assignments for 2023-23. A big thank
you and best wishes to the following teachers who are
moving on to different schools next year: Ms. Crocker, Ms.
Lichty, Mr. Parkinson, Ms. Serhan and Mr. Watson.

J. Briggs & K. Lye JK/SK

J. Mills SK

T. Osborne 1

K. Swift 2/3

R. Shaw 3

E. O’Keefe 4/5

J. Hockridge 5/6

M. Cronkwright 7/8
IMPORTANT DATES

Friday, June 23 — Fave Friday wear your favourites!
Monday, June 26 @ 6 :30pm — graduation

Wednesday, June 28 — Pizza Day, courtesy of Total Electric
Wednesday, June 28 — last day of school

Thursday, July 6™ —school office closes for summer
Tuesday, September 5 —first day of school

DONATED PIZZA LUNCH ON LAST DAY

Total Electric, a local company, is sponsoring a free

pizza lunch for all students on the last day of school.
Students will receive one slice of

free pizza during the second Hoor
nutrition break at 1:00pm. A's

PIZZA DAY!

PLANNING FOR 2023-24

Teachers go to great lengths in choosing next year’s
placement for students. A KPR website has been
created to allow parents/guardians access class
placements for September 2023. The website will be
accessible beginning Wednesday July 5" at 3:00 pm.
The website is: http://classlookup.kprdsb.ca/. You will
need to enter the student’s OEN, date of birth, PIN and
click search. The OEN is on your child’s report card and
the PIN for each student will be emailed to families on
Monday, July 3. If you’re having any difficulties please
contact the school office.

BREAKFAST CLUB

We could not run breakfast club

without our volunteers. A huge thank you to Denise
Dunford who coordinated the shopping, menu
planning, scheduling and serving this year. Thank you
to all Breakfast Club volunteers including Carolyn
Amyotte, Anna Kaschak, Britt Levesque, Jasmine
Northey, Amanda Smith and Jessica Tucker.

KINDERGARTEN 2023

If you know of a child that will
be four years old by

Vol BRI
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December, 2023, please

encourage them to register at school or online. Visit
www.kprschools.ca/kindergarten to register online.




